
From: Magritte Olivier  
Sent: Friday 30 June 2023 13:39 
To: 'Catherine Naughton' <catherine.naughton@edf-feph.org> 
Cc: Magdalena Verseckas <magdalena.verseckas@edf-feph.org>; Pierre Gyselinck 
<pierre.gyselinck@aeh-europe.de>; Bart Verdickt <Bart.Verdickt@braille.be>; Duchenne Véronique 
<Veronique.Duchenne@minsoc.fed.be> 
Subject: RE: Toyota 
 
Dear Catherine 

I’m fine, thank you. And you ? 

You come with this at the right moment as we have a Board meeting on Tuesday afternoon. So you 
could give them my contacts (see my signature). If they could send me a presentation for Monday 
morning it would be perfect (English, French Dutch will do. Japanese will be a bit more complicated 

as my vocabulary is restricted to eating     ) 

I will submit their request to the Board and they will decide if we transfer it to our members or 
suggest some other contact. 

Interesting to know that some companies are willing to act in these fields.  

I wish you a very pleasant week-end. 

Olivier Magritte 
+32 470 13 14 36 

___________________________ 
 
From: Catherine Naughton <catherine.naughton@edf-feph.org>  
Sent: Friday 30 June 2023 13:11 
To: Magritte Olivier <Olivier.Magritte@minsoc.fed.be> 
Cc: Magdalena Verseckas <magdalena.verseckas@edf-feph.org>; Pierre Gyselinck 
<pierre.gyselinck@aeh-europe.de>; Bart Verdickt <Bart.Verdickt@braille.be> 
Subject: Toyota 
 
Dear Olivier  
  
I hope you are doing very well; we have been in discussion with Toyota about cooperation and they 
would like to cooperate with organizations of persons with disabilities in Belgium in addition to their 
interest on European issues; they wanted us to put them in touch with DPOs in Belgium and so I 
wanted to consult with BDF.   
  
The issues that they are interested to work on include employment, Disaster Risk Reduction and 
preparation with a focus on mobility, and mobility for all. Would you like us to put the colleagues in 
Toyota directly in touch with the BDF or directly with members of yours or other organizations? 
Ideally we could reply to them quickly because they are searching for partners and it would be 
better not to keep them waiting too long if we could.  
  
Warm regards   
 
Catherine  
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